
From: Mike Langrehr <mnlangrehr@bellsouth.net>
To: Sarah StewartSarah.Stewart@stickyfingers.com
CC: Chad Waldorfchad@stickyfingers.com

marcia.adams@scdmv.netmarcia.adams@scdmv.net
Date: 7/3/2007 9:44:54 AM

Subject: GEAR Report
Attachments: Report on CIO.doc

Sarah

Oops I pushed the send rather than the attach button..

Attached is the “final” version of my report. I suspect it is too long and too wordy but it is the 
best I can do. If the editors want to strip it down that is Ok with me so long as we get a 
chance to discuss any major changes. You may want to eliminate the second recommendation 
(the review of existing laws and regulations) if that is covered elsewhere in the report.

For Chad - I am available on the 12th if you would like some support in talking to folks about the 
report but I would like to make sure the CIO portion of the report is seen as a committee 
effort and not the product of any one or two individuals.

Mike Langrehr
107 Interlachen Ct. SW
Aiken SC 29803
803-502-0126
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